
 

Yakima Valley Artist Association 
September 19, 2022 
Meeting Minutes 

Social time and art sharing began at 6 pm. At 6:30, the September 
meeting was called to order by President Kate Bowditch. In attendance 
were: 

Kate Bowditch 
Linda Kirkpatrick 
Rosalyn McWatters 
Thia Spearing 
Kathy Birdwell 
Larry Ehrhardt 
Dave Nelson 
Jack Cannon 
Linda Cannon 
Susan Murietta 
AnaLi Gresham 
Kris Knight 
Meldra Driscoll 
Mike Mullen 
Gary Hughes 
Laura Siebol 
Alisha Heitz 
Bill Beam 

Guests present were welcomed and asked to introduce themselves and say 
a little something about their art. 

Presentation: AnaLi, YVAA Social Media Board Member, gave a 
demonstration on how and why artists can use Instagram. She 
highlighted the YVAA members' page. As the admin for the group app, 
she created a dummy email for use by the association. Members were 
encouraged to create an Instagram account to showcase their work and 
to see what other Association members were up to artistically. AnaLi 
stressed that one does not need a smartphone to have an IG account. 
Images posted on IG are presented at low resolution so copyright 
issues are not too much of a concern. Lastly, we got tips on how and 
why hashtags (#) are so key.  



Hospitality Board Member, Linda said plein air tix for the Fair are at 
all call window where the bus stops in front main building. We still 
could use some volunteers. 23, 24, 25, 26 September.  

Mike Mullen spoke about our Fall virtual show, Fall Festivals and 
Feasts. So far about 7 artists with 20 or so works have been 
submitted. Deadline is 24 September. The virtual show will be aired at 
the next general meeting. 

AnaLi is going to be doing a special "Member of the Month" Instagram 
post, so please update your website profile/statement on the YVAA 
website. All updates should be sent to Mike asap so that AnaLi's info 
is up to date.  

New Business: Women's Century Club Show invited us to take part. AnaLi 
is participating. 

For the 2023 Labor Day Artist Studio Tour, those who participated are 
in agreement that we need a Tour coordinator to handle venue scouting 
and ticket sales before and during the Tour. 

AnaLi made a flyer on the Moses Lake Show. All the Deadlines are 
included. Maybe we should rent a shuttle to Moses Lake or a bus 
because it's winter. Kate knows someone who can tell us about cost of 
transportation. AnaLi is also working on a group show at Oak Hollow 
during summer 2023.  

Board Elections were then held for the Vice President and the 
President positions. By a show of hands, Kate Bowditch was elected 
Vice President and Meldra Driscoll, President. 

Meldra closed the meeting by expressing appreciation for Kate's 
service and acknowledged the pivotal role played by Jack Cannon 
(former YVAA President) and Board Member Kris Knight. 


